
From: John Linden
To: Vivian Mendez
Subject: RE: Board Membership Application
Date: Monday, April 10, 2023 12:16:36 PM
Attachments: image003.png

I do not know the applicant,  if no one else nominates this person I will. 
I thought we had 3 of 4 members on the Library Board ?

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy A32 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone

-------- Original message --------
From: Vivian Mendez <vmendez@lakeparkflorida.gov>
Date: 4/10/23 11:41 AM (GMT-05:00)
To: Commission <Commission@lakeparkflorida.gov>
Cc: Judith Cooper <jcooper@lakeparkflorida.gov>
Subject: Board Membership Application

Good morning Mayor, Vice-Mayor and Members of the Commission,
 
The Town Clerk’s Office has received a Board Membership application for reappointment to
the Library Board.  Currently the Library Board has no members. If you know of anyone that
expresses an interest in being appointed to the Library Board please have them contact the
Town Clerk’s Office. 
 
In order for this application to move forward, we must receive a nomination from a member of
the Commission.
 
If you have any questions regarding this application or the process please contact me.
 
Sincerely,
 
Vivian Mendez, MMC
Town Clerk
Town of Lake Park
535 Park Avenue
Lake Park, Florida 33403
561-881-3311
561-881-3314 (fax)
vmendez@lakeparkflorida.gov
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* Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Written communication regarding Town business are
public records available to the public upon request. Your email communications are therefore subject to public
disclosure. If you do not want your email address released in response to a public records request, do not send
electronic mail to this entity, instead contact this office by phone. Florida State Statute Section 668.6076.
 


